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From: King, Roderick 
Sent: 08 June 2021 13:53
To: Planning
Subject: Re: NYM/2021/0230/NM - public

Dear Miss Megan O’Mara, 

Following our recent phone call I can confirm the following. 

A specific Weber product would be the Stone Grey render (available in two specifications) and this product 
is well known to our builder who has used this successfully on previous buildings. Weberpral M or 
Weberpral D could be used. Please see the attached photo and / or their 
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website.

Thank you for your help in these matters 

Roderick and Susan King. 
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